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TO: All Tenants

Re: Hoses attached to outside water faucets

Many people coming from warmer climates may not realize that outside water faucets in Colorado are designed to turn the water off inside the wall so the water pipe will not freeze in the winter. You will notice when you turn an outside faucet off it will continue to drip for several seconds. This does not mean the water is not turned off it is just the pipe that goes back into the wall draining the water.  During the winter it is very important that you not leave a hose attached to any outside water faucets.  If a hose is attached, the water inside the pipe will not drain and the pipe between the ends of the faucet and the turn off inside the wall will freeze and break the pipe. If this happens, it will be your responsibility to replace the damaged pipe and repair any other related damage.
Thank you for your cooperation on this matter. If you have any questions, please contact our office.
